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Thursday 27th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian,                                                                                         
  
 
The class structure for the new academic year 2024-2025 has now been set. The classes will move up the school 
as follows. There will be a transition day on Tuesday 2nd July where your child will meet their new teacher. 
  
 
Current class RH will continue to be taught by Miss Hardwick (1H) 
Current class RB will continue to be taught by Mrs Boycott (1B) 
Current class 1LF will be taught by Miss Wilkinson (2W) 
Current class 1OD will be taught by Miss Dovey (2D) 
Current class 2D will be taught by Mrs Brown (3K) 
Current class 2W will be taught by Mrs Bonnar (3B) 
Current class 3B will be taught by Mrs Feighan and Mrs Bailey (4BF) 
Current class 3R will be taught by Miss O’Donnell (4OD) 
Current class 4GB will be taught by Miss Morrow (5M) 
Current class 4M will be taught by Mr Hardman (5H) 
Current class 5H will be taught by Miss Lyndon (6L) 
Current class 5T will continue to be taught by Miss Thomas (6T) 
 
  
Thank you for your support. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs S Bollado 
Headteacher 
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